Saint Jernavrd School Athletic Association
401 Washington 2oad

Pittshurgh, PNA 15216
Dear St. Bernard School Coaches and Assistant Coaches, (2013-2014)

Now that the sport that you coached is completed, we would like to give you the opportunity to share with us
how the season went. The parents of all the various athletic probrams are given a similar opportunity and we
thought it would be helpful to hear the coaches' perspective. Your responses will be reviewed by Mr. Wagner
and the St. Bernard Athletic Association in connection with planning for next year. Please complete and return
to the school office at your earliest convenience. Thank you.

Please use the scale to answer the following questions:

1 2 3 4 5
Strongly Disagree ~ Disagree Neither Agree/Disagree Agree Strongly Agree
1. The facilities were adequate. 1 2 3 4 5
2. The uniforms are in good condition. 1 2 3 4 5
3. The athletes were respectful to coaches. 1 2 3 4 5
4. The athletes were respectful to opposing teams. 1 2 3 4 5
5. Grievances with parents were handled appropriately

and in a timely manner. 1 2 3 4 5
Explain:
6. The Athletic Board was available when necessary. 1 2 3 4 5
7. Communication between coach and parents/athlete

was prompt and informative. 1 2 3 4 5
8. The student participation language in the STBAA Bylaws

is appropriate for your sport and allows for clear and concise

communication to parents. 1 2 3 4 5
9. I'would like to be considered to coach again next year. 1 2 3 4 5

Name: Phone #

Sport:

10. Is there anything that you would like to add or see things done differently next year?
Explain:

11. What sport did you coach? Level:




